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Top DEP Stories 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Work at IAC site kicks off in Carlisle 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/work-at-iac-site-kicks-off-in-carlisle/article_fbdd4e1a-3cf8-5606-
ba61-63148bed49f7.html#tracking-source=home-featured 
 
abc27: Ground broken for redevelopment on land of former 48-acre Masland Factory 
http://abc27.com/2017/11/02/ground-broken-for-redevelopment-on-land-of-former-48-acre-masland-
factory/ 
 
Mentions 
 
WITF: Public to weigh in on proposed power plant in Berks County 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/11/public-to-weigh-in-on-proposed-power-plant-in-berks-county.php 
 
Tribune-Review: Enviornmental protection award applications sought 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12897374-74/enviornmental-protection-award-
applications-sought 
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Activists: Clean up Coke Plant 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/01/activists-clean-up-coke-
plant/?_ga=2.33382587.446681672.1509626363-882895250.1471610849 
 
Post-Gazette: Environmental groups urge tougher rules enforcement on Clairton Coke Works 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/11/01/Coke-works-stinks-Clairton-GASP-
PennFuture-health-department/stories/201711010249 
 
Allegheny Front: Activists: Clean up Coke Plant 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/activists-clean-up-coke-plant/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: Building Infrastructure in the Age of Climate Change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/building-infrastructure-in-the-age-of-climate-change/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: Efforts can prevent injuries to wildlife 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-efforts-can-prevent-injuries-to-wildlife 
 
Energy 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Lancaster County retirement community plans large solar expansion 
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http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171101/CPBJ01/171039940/lancaster-county-retirement-community-
plans-large-solar-expansion 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Big power plant ignites political fight in small Pennsylvania town 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/02/big-power-plant-ignites-political-fight-in-small-
pennsylvania-town/?_ga=2.264727562.446681672.1509626363-882895250.1471610849 
 
Tribune-Review OPED: Focus on FERC: Keep energy markets free markets 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/12878852-74/focus-on-ferc-keep-energy-markets-
free-markets  
  
Post-Gazette: U.S. trade body urges restrictions on solar imports — which Trump could soon implement  
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/11/01/US-trade-body-urges-
restrictions-on-solar-imports-which-Trump-could-soon-implement/stories/201711010216  
 
Beaver County Times: Energy and manufacturing forum attracts 500 teenagers to CCBC 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171101/energy-and-manufacturing-forum-attracts-500-
teenagers-to-ccbc 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Morning Call: Moore Twp. home leaks heating oil; crews build dike to protect creek 
http://www.mcall.com/news/police/mc-pol-moore-twp-house-oil-leak-hokendauqua-dr-20171031-
story.html 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette OPED: The deadly 90-day rule will help coal barons, not coal miners. And kill people. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/11/02/The-deadly-90-day-rule-will-help-coal-
barons-not-coal-miners-And-kill-people/stories/201711020013 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Altoona Mirror: Enabling pipelines shows a disregard for future 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/11/enabling-pipelines-shows-a-
disregard-for-future/ 
 
Wayne-Pike News: Hearing on DRBC Drilling Ban 
http://waynepikenews.com/hearing-on-drbc-drilling-ban-p253-178.htm 
 
Tribune-Review: Upper Burrell supervisors approve controversial natural gas drilling pads, 2-1 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12857150-74/upper-burrell-supervisors-approve-
controversial-natural-gas-drilling-pads-2-1  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council delays action on natural-gas compressor station expansion 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/12902274-74/murrysville-council-delays-action-on-natural-gas-
compressor-station-expansion 
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Tribune-Review: Monroeville defends Marcellus shale seismic testing regulations in court 
http://triblive.com/local/monroeville/12896612-74/monroeville-defends-marcellus-shale-seismic-
testing-regulations-in-court 
 
Waste 
  
Lancaster Newspapers: Brunner Island closes popular fishing spot to public, Conestoga River access 
blocked temporarily for pipeline 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/brunner-island-closes-popular-fishing-spot-to-public-conestoga-
river/article_864a5c8a-bf36-11e7-8fde-7b2e22912ca7.html 
 
1A; Plastics Are Forever 
https://the1a.org/shows/2017-11-01/plastics-are-forever  
 
Tribune-Review: Leaf collection begins Monday in West Deer 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12899442-74/leaf-collection-begins-monday-in-west-deer 
 
Water 
 
Republican Herald: Ashland authority OKs advertising for bids to replace valves 
http://republicanherald.com/news/ashland-authority-oks-advertising-for-bids-to-replace-valves-
1.2262347 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chester Water Authority sets emergency meeting; sale talk again looms 
http://www.dailylocal.com/article/DL/20171101/NEWS/171109977 
 
WHYY: (NJ) DEP sets nation’s strictest limit on chemical in drinking water 
https://whyy.org/articles/dep-sets-nations-strictest-limit-chemical-drinking-water/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Is the EPA missing PFC water contamination across the country? One 
expert says yes. 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20171101/is-epa-missing-pfc-water-contamination-
across-country-one-expert-says-yes 
 
WESA: State Auditor General Says PWSA's Issues Must Be Addressed Immediately 
http://wesa.fm/post/state-auditor-general-says-pwsas-issues-must-be-addressed-
immediately#stream/0  
 
Post-Gazette: State audit: Mismanagement, conflicted leadership to blame for governance problems at 
PWSA 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/11/01/PWSA-audit-mismanagement-conflicted-
leadership-DePasquale/stories/201711010131  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority drowning in debt, state audit finds 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12900380-74/pittsburgh-water-sewer-authority-drowning-in-debt-
state-audit-finds  
 
Tribune-Review: State Sen. Wayne Fontana, others appointed to groups studying lead exposure 
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http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12899791-74/state-sen-wayne-fontana-others-appointed-to-groups-
studying-lead-exposure  
 
Tribune-Review: Road collapse closes roads in Jefferson Hills through Friday 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12899396-74/road-collapse-closes-roads-in-jefferson-hills-through-
friday 
 
Tribune-Review: Lower Burrell stormwater committee to hold first meeting 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12896863-74/lower-burrell-stormwater-committee-to-
hold-first-meeting  
 
Tribune-Review: Property taxes unchanged, water cost up in proposed Springdale 2018 budget 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12899596-74/property-taxes-unchanged-water-cost-up-in-
proposed-springdale-2018-budget  
 
WTAE: Audit urges changes to Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority 
http://www.wtae.com/article/auditor-general-discussing-results-of-pwsa-audit/13132722 
 
Lebanon Daily News: DEP: Pipeline construction caused sediment to enter three Lebanon County 
streams 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/11/02/dep-pipeline-construction-caused-sediment-
enter-three-lebanon-county-streams/821246001/ 
  
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: Master Gardening: Don’t miss out on beautiful fall foliage - plant now! 
http://www.ydr.com/story/life/columnists/2017/11/01/master-gardening-dont-miss-out-beautiful-fall-
foliage-plant-now/824060001/ 
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